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To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

 All Referenced Appointee(s) 

From: Councillor Arthur F. Guinasso, Chairman 

 Committee on Appointments 

Re: Committee Meeting 

Date: March 26, 2014 

 

 
 Please be advised that the Appointments Sub-Committee will meet on Monday evening,  

March 31, 2014 at 5:45 P.M. in the Joseph A. DelGrosso City Council Chamber of Revere City Hall, 281 

Broadway, Revere, MA at which time the committee will consider the following appointment(s): 

 

 Appointment of John J. Henry, 324 Edgemere Rd., Lynnfield, MA as Chairman of the Historical 

Commission for a 3 year term. 

 

 Re-appointment of ARM Construction, 787 North Shore Rd., Revere, MA as a Licensed Drain Layer. 

 

 Re-appointment of Paul Pisano, 48 Princeton St., Danvers, MA as a Harbormaster for a 3 year term. 

 

 Re-appointment of Arthur MacDonald, 57 Endicott Ave., Revere, MA as Assistant Harbormaster for a 3 

year term. 

 

 Re-appointment of Police Chief Joseph Cafarelli, 400 Revere Beach Pkwy., Revere, MA as Assistant 

Harbormaster for a 3 year term. 

 

 Re-appointment of Thomas Abate, 106 Squire Rd., Revere, MA as Assistant Harbormaster for a 3 year 

term. 

 

 Re-appointment of Louis Pedersen, 225 Mills Ave., Revere, MA as Assistant Harbormaster for a 3 year 

term. 

 

 Appointment of RC&D, Inc., 200 Main St., Unit 3, Pawtucket, RI as a Licensed Drain Layer. 

 

 Appointment of John Bartolo, 1 Woodbury Lane, Middleton, MA as a Constable. 

 

 

 

***In order for an appointment to be confirmed by the full City Council, the appointee must attend 

the Appointments Sub-Committee meeting*** 


